
VOLUNTARY
DISSOLUTION
NONPROFIT

CORPORATION
NOTICE  IS  HEREBY  GIVEN,
pursuant to and in accordance
with  section  5975(b)  of  the
Pennsylvania  General
Association  Act  of  1988,  as
amended, that the Board of
Directors  of  Foundation  for
Control  of  HIV  Drug
Resistance,  a  Pennsylvania
nonprofit corporation, with an
office  and  mailing  address
located  at  4234  Greenridge
Road,  Pittsburgh,  PA  15234,
have  duly  adopted  a
resolution,  dated  December
20,  2023,  to  voluntarily
dissolve the said corporation
and  wind  up  and  settle  its
affairs  in  the  manner
prescribed by section 5975 of
the  Pennsylvania  General
Association  Act  of  1988,  as
amended,  so  that  its
corporate  existence  shall
cease  upon  the  filing  of
Articles of  Dissolution in the
Department  of  State  of  the
Commonwealth  of
Pennsylvania.   All  inquiries
regarding this matter may be
referred to the corporation's
attorney,  Jeffrey Fromknecht,
Esquire,  Dentons  Cohen  &
Grisgby,  625  Liberty  Ave,
Pittsburgh,  PA  15222
(412-297-4900) 


